
HIGH MEADOW COOPERATIVE NO. 1 
C/o Stillman Management Inc. 

141 Halstead Avenue 

Mamaroneck, NY 10543 

914-813-1900 / fax 914-813-1919 

 

Special Notice 
 
 

To:       All residents 159 thru 185sh, 2 thru 8 Gen Rd, and 160 thru 204cc 
 
Date:   October 22, 2021 
  
Re:       Boiler Coil Rescheduled   
 
We were informed late last evening that the company replacing the boiler 
coil had to re-schedule due to an emergency.  We were just advised that 
this will now take place on Monday.   
 
With that, please note that on Monday, October 25, 2021, the heat and hot 
water will be turned off from 6:00 AM to approximately 3:00 PM. 
 
As the water supply is restored, you may experience discolored water 
resulting from the disturbance of mineral deposits in the water lines.  This 
is a common occurrence and will subside as the water is used.  
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause and thank you for 
your patience and cooperation. 
 
 
Thank You 

Joe Giampietro 
Facilities Manager   


